
Contact: 

7-21-2023 

Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of 
Transportation (FDOT) is 
proposing safety improvements at 
the intersection of South 
Ridgewood Avenue (U.S. 1) and 
Marion Avenue in Edgewater, 
Volusia County. These 
improvements will enhance safety 
by implementing improved access 
control, enhancing traffic flow and 
reducing the possibility of conflict 
points, or locations where a crash 
can occur. 

Proposed improvements consist of 

converting the full median opening 

to a two-way directional median 

opening. These proposed 

improvements will continue to 

allow U-turns for both northbound 

and southbound traffic on South 

Ridgewood Avenue. Northbound 

traffic will be able to turn left onto W. Marion Avenue. Southbound traffic will also be able to turn left onto E. 

Marion Avenue. Right turns will only be possible from Marion Avenue onto South Ridgewood Avenue. 

Signage and pavement markings will be updated and the crosswalk at Marion Avenue will also be restriped.  
 

 Project Status and Estimated Costs* 
Design: Ongoing-completion 2024 N/A **         

Right of Way: Within existing           -      

Construction: Funded 2025 $110,000          
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 Richard Smith 
FDOT Project Manager 
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*subject to change   **design by in-house FDOT staff 
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